
I'm writing you as a homeowner in Greenwood Village in support of all 12 
recommendations for noise abatement at Centennial Airport.  Please support passing 
all 12 recommendations in the Part 150 study.  I have been a residence of Colorado 
for 25 years, and have lived in Greenwood Village for the past 9 years.  I'd like to
make sure support passing all 12 recommendations, and do everything possible to keep
the aircraft noise from Centennial Airport from adversely affecting our community.
 
Best Regards,
Richard & Deborah Tolley
 
5895 S. Forest St.
Greenwood Village, CO 80121
(303) 694-0676


